
	
PINES	Executive	Committee	Meeting	
January	9,	2019;	2‐2:15pm	
Online	Meeting	via	Google	Meet	
	
	
Present:	Geri	Mullis,	Chair,	Lecia	Eubanks,	Miguel	Vicente,	Natalie	Marshall,	Stacy	
Brown,	Stephen	Houser	
	
Elizabeth	thanked	the	committee	for	attending	this	special	session	for	the	PINES	
Executive	Committee.		The	PINES	team	was	hoping	to	roll	out	this	feature	during	the	
next	software	upgrade	and	wanted	to	get	it	in	before	the	May	meeting.		
	
Terran	presented	the	proposal.		(see	attached)	
	
Should library staff be able to place multiple holds on a single title in one step for 
book club purposes?  
Stephen	made	a	motion	to	accept	the	proposal.		Stacy	seconded	it.		All	in	favor.		None	
opposed.	Motion	carried.		
	
Which staff permission groups should be allowed to use this feature?  
The	committee	decided	that	all	staff	profiles	should	have	permissions	to	use	this	
feature.		
	
If this feature is enabled, how many holds should staff be allowed to place at once 
for a book club?  
The	committee	opted	to	allow	a	maximum	of	20	holds.		
	
	
	
	


